
 

4 December  2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Nursery Weekly Information – w/b 4.12.23 

 
Christmas Craft 

 

If you were not able to 

attend the school Christmas 

Fair but would still like to buy 

your child’s craft, please 

send in £2 for the PTA and 

we will pop their craft into 

their Book Bag. 

 Celebrations! 

 

The children have loved 

seeing all the photos that 

have been sent in so far. If 

you would like to share phots 

of a family celebration please 

send them into 

parents@stamford-

green.surrey.sch.uk 

 

FAO Mrs Frost or Mrs Hughes  

 Nursery Nativity Tableaux  
 

Wednesday 6 December  

9.00am – 9.30am 

Thursday 7 December  

9.00am-9.30am 

 

Children taking part will be 

those attending YN that day. 
 

Please can we ask that your 

child dress up as a character 

from the nativity story, for 

example a king, angel, 

shepherd, farm animal, star etc. 

They will arrive in school that 

day in their dress up clothes.  

 

 

This week we are: 

• Perfecting our singing and actions ready for the nursery Nativity Tableaux! 

• Completing our Christmas cards. 

• Practising our cutting skiils. 

• Investigating our new mud kitchen area. 

 

Our skill of the week 

This week we are continuing to focus on singing our Christmas songs and remembering all of the 

dance moves. Please encourage your child to practise at home. Here are the words to Jingle Bells: 

 

 

Jingle Bells, Jingle bells 

 
Jingle bells, Jingle bells 

Jingle all the way 

Oh, what fun it is to ride 

In a one-horse open sleigh, hey 

Jingle bells, jingle bells 

Jingle all the way 

Oh, what fun it is to ride 

In a one-horse open sleigh 
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Reading focus 

Our focus this week is to encourage the children to talk about our favorite stories and say why we like 

them. This would be a great question to ask them before their bedtime story, they can request their 

favourite one but try to encourage them to explain why they have chosen it. 

Have a great week, 

 

Mrs Frost and Mrs Hughes 

Nursery Class Teachers 

 

 

 

 
 

For your calendar: 
 

Wednesday 6.12.23 – Tuesday 12.12.23 

 

Children’s Christmas cards to each other can 

be posted in the Christmas post box. 

 

 

 Friday 15.12.23 

 

School closes early for the Christmas holiday. 

 

 
 

 

Coming up soon: 

 
 

December    

w/b 4.12.23 - Last week for Internal clubs 

Monday 4.12.23 9.00am – 10.30am Come and Play – Community toddler group.  Entry 

via South Gate only. 

Tuesday 5.12.23 9.00am – 9.45am Y1 Nativity for Parents/Carers in the Hall – Two 

seats per child 

 

Wednesday 6.12.23 

– Tuesday 12.12.23 

- Children’s Christmas cards to each other can be 

posted in the Christmas post box 

Wednesday 6.12.23 9.00am – 9.30am  YN Nativity Tableaux for families in the Hall 

Children taking part will be those attending 

Nursery that morning  

Thursday 7.12.23 - Save the Children charity event – Wear a 

Christmas jumper and mufti day - £1 donation 

Thursday 7.12.23 9.00am – 9.30am  YN Nativity Tableaux for families in the Hall 

Children taking part will be those attending 

Nursery that day 

Thursday 7.12.23 2.15pm Y4 Carols by Candlelight for Parents/Carers in the 

Hall – Two seats per child 

Friday 8.12.23 9.00am – 9.45am Y2 Christmas Show for Parents/Carers in the Hall – 

Two seats per child 

Friday 8.12.23 Afternoon YR to Y6 Class Christmas parties for children only 

Monday 11.12.23 9.00am – 9.45am Y3 Nativity for Parents/Carers in the Hall – Two 



seats per child 

Tuesday 12.12.23 9.00am – 9.30am RB’s First Christmas Songs for families in the Hall 

Wednesday 13.12.23 9.00am – 9.30am RM’s First Christmas Songs for families in the Hall 

Wednesday 13.12.23 1.45pm Y5 and Y6 Carol Service at Christ Church – Doors 

open for families at 1.40pm 

Thursday 14.12.23 All day Y1 Bright lights, big cities day 

Thursday 14.12.23 9.00am – 9.30am RP’s First Christmas Songs for families in the Hall 

Thursday 14.12.23 - Children’s Christmas cards they have posted in 

the school Christmas post box are given out 

Friday 15.12.23 

 

School closes early for the Christmas holiday 

 

Please note the end of term times, which apply 

when term ends for the Christmas, Easter and 

summer holidays only 

 

Reminders for you: 
 

Letters to Father Christmas 

 

 
 

The last day for posting 

letters to Father Christmas is 

Tuesday 5.12.23. 

 

 Save the Children charity 

event 

Thursday 7.12.23 

 

Wear a Christmas jumper and 

mufti day. 

 

 
 

£1 donation on the Gate. 

 Friday 8.12.23 

 

YR to Y6 Class Christmas parties 

for children only. 

 

 
 

Please check the sticker in 

Learning Journals for more 

Information on what to bring 

in. 

 

Christmas Performances in School (Y1 – Y4) 

There will only be two seats per child, due to limited space in the hall.  If you are bringing a younger 

child with you, they will need to sit on your lap.  Please be aware that if you are attending a 

performance, you will not be able to leave during the show. 

 

Community News- Cake Sale  

Our fantastic Year 6 Community Prefects will be running a cake sale for the Save the Children charity 

on Monday 11 and Tuesday 12 December so come enjoy some yummy baked goods and help a 

good cause at the same time!  

Cash donations only so please bring change. We hope to see you there. For more information 

about Save The Children or to make a donation please go to https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/  

No matter how big or small the donation, all is appreciated.   

Nursery Applications 

The Nursery Application Form for September 2024 is now available on the school website under 

Nursery Admissions. Please note the deadline of Monday 15 January 2024. 
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